
Abbey Boys

  

IMPORTANCE NOTICE FOR OLD ‘ABBEY BOYS’

  

  Past pupils and past members of staff are invited back to tour their ‘old school’ on 
  Saturday 7th November 
between 10.00am and 1.00pm, 
  before the doors are finally locked as the Abbey moves to its ‘state of the art’ new school at
Castleowen on the Ashgrove Road. Visitors will have a chance of walking the corridors and
viewing photographs on the walls, as well as sitting at their old desks in a variety of classrooms.
Past pupils will also have an opportunity to talk to their teachers and discuss events from a
bygone era. Attendance Rolls will be available to view and past pupils have a great opportunity
of meeting up with classmates that they haven’t seen for years.   

Refreshments will be available.
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